
 

 

 

 

 

4th  December 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

New Priory Junior School Headteacher – your thoughts and suggestions 

 

As you know, Mrs Keefe sadly leaves us in August 2025 and we will therefore be looking to 
appoint a new headteacher for Priory Junior School. 

 
We, the governors, are very keen to get your ideas on what is important to you when we look for a 
new head. 

 
Please take 5 minutes before 5pm on 12th December to give us your thoughts in this anonymous 
survey. Please click here to do so. 
 

Thank-you for your time. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Steve Hardy 

Chair of Governors 
 

 
 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, 
St Neots. 
Cambs 

PE19 1TF 
 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 
Tel: 01480 226730 
Fax: 01480 226731 

 
Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVUOTUxWkNaVkxMQTdOWkZBSVBDMUs5QlU0Wi4u

